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The Newcastle Jockey Club is pleased to announce a new partnership with 

Horsepower Feeds and Supplements which includes naming rights to the Group 3 

Newmarket Handicap to be run on Friday 4th March.  

NJC Chief Executive Duane Dowell is thrilled to have the NJC partner with 

Horsepower.  

“I have known Greg Murphy and the team at Horsepower for several years and I’m 

delighted that we are working together at the NJC.” 

“Horsepower are a prominent supplier of Horse Feeds and Supplements to the racing 

industry and are very big supporters of race clubs through sponsorship.”  

“It was great to be able to offer Greg and his team the opportunity to connect their 

brand to one of NJC’s most significant races here at the NJC – The Group 3 

Newmarket, which has produced many top line performers over the years including 

Happy Clapper, Soho Flyer, Patezza, Platinum Scissors, Special Reward and last year’s 

winner Gem Song.”  

Horsepower National Sales Manager Greg Murphy said he was very excited to be 

partnering with the Newcastle Jockey Club.  

“Newcastle Jockey Club has a rich history and an exciting future which Horsepower 

are delighted to be part of!” 

The Group 3 Horsepower Newcastle Newmarket is expected to again attract a classy 

field of Group class horses on 4th March.  

Newcastle Racecourse will also be celebrating International Women’s Day in the 

Trackside Marquee on the Horsepower Newcastle Newmarket Race Day with tickets 

now available online  IWD Marquee Event #breakthebias 
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For further details, or to arrange an interview contact 

Duane Dowell M: 0432 925 588 

https://www.newcastleracecourse.com.au/events/newcastle-newmarket-race-day/

